Attn: Ms. Jennifer Goad

Re: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project

Dear Ms. Goad,

I am writing to you to express my support for the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project. As a resident of Ontario who often visits British Columbia for the outdoors, I think that adding an all season ski resort with two sightseeing Gondolas would be an incredible addition to Chilliwack. I think it has the potential to be a huge tourist attraction for many people including myself, and I really hope the province of B.C. chooses to support this project.

Thank you very much for your time.

Rordel Honder

Sincerely,

Rachel Honderich